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0411 723 470  
gregmay01@bigpond.com

Chairman's 
Chatter

Dear fellow Members,
How lucky we have been 

in New South Wales, with the 
relaxation of Covid restrictions 
and consistently low infection rate 
in our community! Nevertheless, 
we have had to cancel many events 
on account of the rules around 
gatherings.

We were fortunately able to hold 
the W.O. Birthday lunch at the 
Bowral Brasserie in Bowral on 
20th September, which was a great 

success. We filled the restaurant, 
and from my observations, a great 
time was had by all those attending 
including a number of new members, 
notably Greg Newton and his family. 
Unfortunately, we were not able to 
mingle due to the Covid restrictions, 
but Rita Barbagallo still managed 
to raise $4,000 for our favourite 
Charity, the Children’s Hospital at 
Westmead.  They have told us that 
we are the most generous motor club 
who supports them, so hats off to 
you all!

The October General Meeting at the 
Royal Automobile Club went ahead 
with approximately 20 members, 
all suitably seated & spaced. It 
was evident to me that we were all 
delighted to have the opportunity 
to get together and to catch up after 
having to conduct the April, June & 
August meetings by way of Zoom. 
The meeting was held in the Harbour 
Room on this occasion and there 
were some noticeable improvements 
in the catering, which we have been 
working on with the management 
of the RACA. There was the usual 
bonhomie and fun evident on the 
night. Please take on notice that 
the dress standard at the RACA 
requires a collared shirt, preferably 

with jacket & tie for all future 
events. Polo shirts & T-shirts are 
not acceptable & will not be allowed 
admittance. The ladies all appear 
to know how to dress, so no more 
needs to be said.

I am delighted to announce that 
Shannons have come on board as an 
advertiser in our magazine, and have 
also offered to host future events 
at their new HQ, once the current 
restrictions will allow. A big thank 
you to their team for their support!

Our membership numbers remain 
consistent, with retiring members 
being replaced by new members, 
who bring a new level of enthusiasm 
& diversity to the Club. From what I 
hear around the traps, we are one of 
the happiest motoring club/group of 
car enthusiasts. 

Membership renewals are due 
by the end of November, and 
Alan Wellington has sent you all 
reminders to pay the modest $95.00 
fee. Please ensure that you have these 
paid before the Christmas dinner, 
especially as it is a requirement of 
the Conditional Registration Scheme 
in NSW. I wish you all happy & 
safe motoring, and look forward to 
seeing you at our next event.

Gregory May

Club Chairman
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It is with great excitement that we 
have our final Magazine for 2020. 

This edition is packed with events 
from October including our General 
meeting, the W.O. Bentley Birthday 
Lunch, Charity Dinner with Club 
Member Donna Bailey, and our 
Annual Polo Day which this year 
included our Club Concours. 
The latter event was particularly 
enjoyable, and the photos will 
show just how successful the 
day was despite the Bureau of 
Meteorology predicting terrible 
weather. Nonetheless, the sun shone, 

the horses galloped along and the 
picnics came out, all resulting in a 
fun filled day on and off the field.

Some of you may have noticed 
that in the Member Profile section 
of the September/October edition, 
the last answer from Coralie was 
identical to that of Keith Wherry in 
the July/August edition. This was an 
unfortunate error and we offer our 
sincerest apologies to Coralie. To 
address this unintentional oversight, 
her final question and answer have 
been published at the end of my 
Editor’s Note. 

You will notice that the Programme 
of Events doesn’t contain any events 
past December this year. At the next 
Committee meeting in November, 
your Committee will put together 
a proposed Events Programme and 
will publish it in the first edition for 
2021. Arrangements for the Annual 
General Meeting and Christmas 
Dinner are underway. Please keep 
a lookout on our Club Website, 
Facebook Page and in your e-Mail 

inbox for final details for this event. 
I trust you are all well and safe and 
look forward to seeing you at our 
next Event in December. 

If you could own any car in the 
world, what would it be and why?

Probably a Rolls-Royce Silver 
Ghost, although one really does 
need a man around to assist with the 
maintenance. Fortunately, Ed has 
a splendid collection of 20 antique 
cars, as they call them in the USA, 
so I’m currently spoiled for choice..

Editor's Note

INSURANCE FOR MOTORING ENTHUSIASTS  |  CALL 13 46 46 FOR A QUOTE  |  SHANNONS.COM.AU

The passion, the pride of ownership, the sheer emotional attachment – no one understands it better than 

Shannons. So when it comes to insurance for your special car, daily drive, bike or even your home, there’s 

only one person you should talk to – a fellow enthusiast at Shannons. And remember, you can pay your 

premium by the month at no extra cost.

   So call Shannons for a                          quote on 13 46 46.

“ N O  O N E  K N O W S  Y O U R
P A S S I O N  L I K E  S H A N N O N S.”

Shannons Pty Limited ABN 91 099 692 636 is an authorised representative of AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807, the product issuer. Read the Product Disclosure Statement before buying this insurance. Contact us for a copy.
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Programme of Events 
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December
Event: A.G.M. and Christmas 
Dinner
Where: R.A.C.A. at 89 
Macquarie St, Sydney
When: From 7pm on Saturday 
5th December
Information: more details to be 
published closer to event date. 

INSURANCE FOR MOTORING ENTHUSIASTS  |  CALL 13 46 46 FOR A QUOTE  |  SHANNONS.COM.AU

The passion, the pride of ownership, the sheer emotional attachment – no one understands it better than 

Shannons. So when it comes to insurance for your special car, daily drive, bike or even your home, there’s 

only one person you should talk to – a fellow enthusiast at Shannons. And remember, you can pay your 

premium by the month at no extra cost.

   So call Shannons for a                          quote on 13 46 46.

“ N O  O N E  K N O W S  Y O U R
P A S S I O N  L I K E  S H A N N O N S.”

Shannons Pty Limited ABN 91 099 692 636 is an authorised representative of AAI Limited ABN 48 005 297 807, the product issuer. Read the Product Disclosure Statement before buying this insurance. Contact us for a copy.

Club Events October General Meeting. 
At  the  R .A .C .A

The October General Meeting was an intimate gathering with a noticeable improvement in 
the food offering. Good food, Good wine with Good Company, what else could you ask for.
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Member Article

Alan Wellington and Bentley. 
Par t  I I I :  Memorab le  Tr ips .

During our time in the UK we 
did not seek out or attend 

any ex-pat haunts in London. 
Our social time, being spent 
entertaining relatives and friends 
from Australia and the US, so 
there were numerous trips to 
Heathrow to pick up visitors that 
usually arrived at 6.00am on any 
morning. The trip there would take 
30 minutes and if on a week day, 
two hours for the return journey 
home in London traffic.

We found that our most enjoyable 
time was attending the events and 
functions of the South East Region 
of the Bentley Drivers Club. We 
were welcomed into their circle 
even though we were Australians 
and it was always a delight to 
catch up with the group whether 
at Noggin and Natter evenings, 
summer garden parties or on the 
planned weekend events. 
On several occasions, we would 
visit Sue’s cousins, one in 
Edinburgh and the other on the 
Outer Hebrides. The trip to the 
Outer Hebrides was a 2-day trip 

with an overnight stop usually in 
a B&B in Uig up in the north west 
corner of the Isle of Skye so that 
we could catch the departing ferry 
for the 2-hour crossing to Uest. 
The return journey was dictated 
by the ferry timetable so the return 
trip took 2 days to arrive back in 
London.

The Le Mans Classic

We went on a Club organised trip 
to the Le Mans Classic event. 
We drove to Dover, leaving 
home at around 6am, to catch 
the ferry to Calais and then 
drive to our accommodation 
in Saint- Leonard- des- Bois, a 
30-kilometre drive to the circuit. 
We arrived in the afternoon and 
met up with the other members 
and relaxed waiting for the group 
dinner in the hotel. The dinner 
was delightful and as we had a 
long day all went off to retire 
for the evening knowing that we 
had an 8.00am departure to the 
circuit in the morning.  We set off 
in convoy heading to Le Mans 
travelling through small villages 

8

Words and Images by Alan 
Wellington, November 2020

along the way with the locals out 
watching the passing parade. We 
had been assigned a club parking 
area close to the circuit which made 
our arrival reasonably stress free. 
Everyone then established their 
camp near their cars and enjoyed 
the racing and other a. 

There were events happening in 
the evening at the circuit but most 
decided to return “home “and have 
a dinner stop on the way. Over 
dinner it was decided that we were 
all enjoying each other’s company 
that we would forego the trip to the 
circuit on Sunday and just enjoy 
a relaxing time around the hotel. 
By the time we had arrived back 
in Saint-Leonard-des-Bois we 
were informed that the club had 
won the Club Trophy and it would 
be presented during the day on 
Sunday. So back to the circuit with 
our cars to attend the presentation 
of the magnificent trophy. It was 
another day for socialising with 
our fellow members. The pictures 
tell the story.
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On Monday morning we all left to 
return to the UK, some setting out 
for their ferry trip from Cherbourg 
and others off to Calais. All agreed 
that it was a most enjoyable trip.
We returned again for the 2010 
event.

The Jewel That is Jordan 2008

After seeing an advertisement in 
the UK Bentley Magazine, we 
decided to join a group planning a 
2-week trip to Jordan.

Our car was picked up and taken 
to Southampton 8 weeks before 
the event started to allow for all 
the cars to be transported to Aqaba 
in Jordan, including one of the 6 
original drophead 8 litre Bentleys. 
We followed by air to Amman 
and then a charter flight to Aqaba 
where we collected our cars from 
the port and made ready to depart 
on 2 weeks of driving around 
Jordan. There were 24 cars at the 
dock so after collection just after 
lunch, we went back to our hotel 
and gave them a wash. While in 

Aqaba we were loaded onto a bus 
and taken out to the Wadi Rum to 
view the landscape, TE Lawrence 
Falls (no water) and a parade of a 
Jordanian Army patrol on camels. 
In the evening we all met for dinner 
and enjoyed the meal and the 
opportunity to meet our travelling 
companions.

We left Aqaba in convey the next 
morning with a police escort that 
would accompany us for the whole 
trip. We headed to the Dead Sea 
where we stayed at the Movenpick 
Hotel and Spa which would be our 
base for a few days. From here 
we drove out to nearby attractions 
on each day, and enjoy lunches 
locally and return to the hotel in 
the afternoon to freshen up and 
continue socialising over dinner. 
This was the formula for the 
remainder of the trip.

We saw most of the historic sites 
including Petra, the Roman ruins 
in Jerash, Madaba, Mt Nebo, the 
site on the Jordan River where 
Jesus was baptised, and some of 
the castles in different parts of the 
country.

We travelled on to Amman where 
we enjoyed an afternoon tea with 
the British High Commissioner 
who had invited the Australian 
Ambassador to join us. We also 
enjoyed a visit to the King’s stable, 
his personal car collection and an 
evening Gala Dinner hosted by 
the King’s sister and sister-in-law. 
We were introduced to the two 
Princesses at the start of the evening, 
both were fans of the television 
show “Neighbours “and wanted to 
know the latest developments in 
the soap. We could not help them 
as we had never seen an episode of 
the show.

After this we travelled back to 
Aqaba to deliver our cars back 
to the dock for transportation 
back to the UK. During the trip 
the financial crisis hit causing 
considerable concern for most of 
the touring party, but we found the 
trip a most memorable one. Even 
our police escort enjoyed it as 
they were forced to keep up with 
the crazy W.O. owners who could 
not resist the open roads and I saw 
100mph on my speedo a number of 
times keeping up with them.

We flew from Aqaba to Amman 
and then on to London and the car 
arrived at our doorstep 6 weeks 
later.

9
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Annual Club Events

It was a chilly Southern 
Highlands day, but that did not 

keep our members away, who 
were undoubtedly keen to get out 
of town for our first real time Club 
event since the beginning of the 
Covid-19 restrictions.

We filled the restaurant with   
around 40 or so guests and John 
& Noel provided a delightful 
atmosphere with a team of  helpers 
to deliver scrumptious fare to us 
all. The general feedback from 
Members was that the meals 
& attention by the staff was 
outstanding.

Although we were not able to 
mingle as usual, we welcomed 
the return of Greg Newton and his 
wife Liz to the Club, who were 
accompanied by Geoff & Sherry 
Mahony on the day.

Rita Bargbagallo worked her 
magic with lucky door prizes and 
auctions to raise an astounding 
$4,000 for the Children’s Hospital 
at Westmead. The Hospital has 
advised Rita that we are the most 
generous motor club benefactors 
of the Children’s Hospital, for 
which they are truly grateful. So 
congratulations to you all for your 
contributions, with special thanks 

to Michael Kennedy for his most 
generous purchase of the main 
auction prize.

From my observation of the day, 
there is no doubt that when our 
Club members get together there 
is always a great atmosphere and 
much merriment.

Words by Gregory May, Image by Athena Will & Cameron 
Blinman, September 2020.

W.O. Birthday Lunch.
Celebra ted  a t  the  Bowra l  Brasser i e ,  Sou thern 

High lands . 

ABOVE: lunch at the Brasserie. 
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ABOVE: lunch at the Brasserie. 

ABOVE: Rita holding the auction. ABOVE: Salvo showing the jacket as a raffle draw.

ABOVE:  Garrath holding the sparkling microphone. ABOVE: Georgio, Maybelline, Athena & Dimitri holding 
some raffle wins.

ABOVE: Antonia proudly holding the jacket she won. ABOVE: Gregory giving the Chairman’s address to the 
group.
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Raffle Prizes.

•	 Bottle of 2018 Lindeman’s Bin 40 Merlot – 
kindly donated by Barbee Barb - Cameron 
Blinman

•	 Sweet Vanilla Caramel Toffee soy candle 
– kindly donated by Barbee Barb – 
Athena Gourlas (Georgio & Maybelline’s 
daughter).

•	 Whisky – book “A Guide to 50 of the 
World’s Best Whiskies”, with a Stainless 
Steel Hip Flask – kindly donated by 
Barbee Barb – Dimitri Gourlas (Georgio & 
Maybelline’s son).

•	 The Easy Food Cookbook – from Barbee 
Barb -  Suzie Raiti.

•	 Roberto Carati ladies watch, in silver with 
crystas around the face – from Barbee Barb 
– Miles Felstead.

•	 Sojo Essential Wellness pack, with Calming 
Bath Salts, Lavender Oil, & Fractionated 
Coconut Oil – kindly  donated by Sojo 
Wellness – Suzie Raiti.

•	 Seductive Salted Caramel soy candle – 
kindly donated by Barbee Barb - Dimitri 
Gourlas (Georgio & Maybelline’s son).

•	 Sojo Wellness Pack – containing Calming 
Bath Salts, Coffee Body Scrub, Fractionated 
Coconut Oil, All Purpose Sanitising 
Mist – kindly donated by Sojo Wellness - 
Maybelline Gourlas.

•	 Black faux fur long jumper, Medium size – 
kindly donated by Barbee Barb – Antonia 
(with Joe Quattrocchi).

.

Auction.

Roberto Carati ladies watch
	 bought by Bonnie Will for $350.

Vintage High Tea
	 bought by Michael Kennedy for $3,000.

ABOVE: Suzie, Bonnie & Athena. 

ABOVE:  attendees sit and enjoy themselves at the Club's 
first event since COVID-19.

ABOVE: Throughout the day, in amongst the activities, 
members had lively and engaging conversation. 
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Providing experienced advice & guidance in all 
aspects of retail, commercial & industrial 
property.

• Leasing, selling and acquisition services.
• Highest & best use evaluations of your assets.
• Leasing & sale appraisals and marketing advice

For assistance please contact:

Gregory May  0411 723 470
greg@mayestates.com.au

www.mayestates.com.au

 
 

 
www.SpurParts.com.au 

A.B.N. 52 161 984 24 
 
 

sales@spurparts.com.au                
0452 558112 

 
We stock Bentley and Rolls Royce parts here in 

Sydney. For cars from 1946 onwards.  
 
Overnight delivery of stock items to most regions in 

Australia 
 

Contact Richard or Alison  
 

Partnering with  
 

   The right part. The right price.  No compromise.  
 

2-year warranty on new spares - all ex-Sydney 
 
Bilstein - Castrol RR363 - Genuine - 100% Replica for Discontinued Parts - 

No Substitutes 
 
  

  

D
L1

37
46

PH | 61 2 9313 7866   EMAIL | sales@paradisegarage.com.au   WEB | www.paradisegarage.com.au

P R O F E S S I O N A L  S E R V I C E ,  M A I N T E N A N C E  A N D  R E P A I R S  F O R  A L L  M O D E L S .
F A C T O R Y  T R A I N E D  T E C H N I C I A N S .

C O N S I S T E N T L Y  P R E P A R I N G  M U L T I P L E  C O N C O U R S  W I N N I N G  C A R S .

W E  C A N  H E L P  P R O T E C T  Y O U R  I N V E S T M E N T
I N  B E N T L E Y  M O T O R  C A R S .

P R O F E S S I O N A L  S E R V I C E ,  M A I N T E N A N C E  A N D  R E P A I R S  F O R  A L L  M O D E L S .
F A C T O R Y  T R A I N E D  T E C H N I C I A N S .

P R O F E S S I O N A L  S E R V I C E ,  M A I N T E N A N C E  A N D  R E P A I R S  F O R  A L L  M O D E L S .P R O F E S S I O N A L  S E R V I C E ,  M A I N T E N A N C E  A N D  R E P A I R S  F O R  A L L  M O D E L S .
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Gala Club Events

Polo Day including Club Concours 
2020.

At  R ichmond  Lowlands ,  NSW. 

Words by Salvo Barbagallo, Images by Athena Will, Rita 
Barbagallo and Chris Poulos, October 2020.

What a day. The Bureau of 
Meteorology had predicted 

rain all weekend, but they got it 
wrong, again. 

It was such a beautiful warm, 
sunny Sunday, all day. The 
Bentleys rolled in all morning, 
and lined up for the judging of the 
2020 Concours. The BDC Trophy 
Master, Graham Lawrence, had 
everything arranged, and all 
went smoothly. Greg Newton’s 
stunning Cloud convertible drew 
admiring looks all day, looking 
like it had rolled straight out of the 
factory or showroom.

Chris Poulos tried to smuggle 
his Cadillac Coupe in amongst 
the English cars, but was forced 
to move aside. Meanwhile, Joe 
Quattrocchi and Antonia had set 
up their picnic table and yummy 
wares, right behind his red Bentley 
sedan, and watched (and listened) 
to Chris’s approach. Sam and 
Alana arrived resplendent in their 
bright white Bentley Continental 
GT V8, holding them in comfort, 
along with their very relaxed new 
puppy purchase.

Keith Wherry and Marie Harland 
arrived in their sparkling black 
Bentley Mulsanne, with many 
admiring its immaculate interior.
Mike Mulvihill & James Wallman 

set the standard for the Bentley 
Cup, with their picnic table, chairs 
and candelabra, and entertaining 
our illustrious President, Gregory 
May. 

Coralie Ogle parked her stunning 
Peacock Blue Corniche leaving 
space for the anticipated arrival of 
the Barbagallo’s, and shortly Rita 
& Salvo arrived with friends, and 
established Camp Barbagallo with 
the help of Giorgio & Maybelline. 
Up went the marquee, drop-
sheet, camp chairs and the usual 
extensive banquet and massive 
esky. Rita is always prepared to 
feed the multitudes, and this day 
was no different. The minestrone 
and coffee were bubbling away 
on the gas burners, while the 
sausages were heating on another. 
Maybelline brought Moroccan 
Chicken with rice and an array 
of other appetisers. Stephen 
Blundell arrived a little late, but 
with sufficient invitations, joined 
the group, and helped share Rita’s 
feast.

Shortly after, Garrath arrived 
with Suzie in the iconic Bentley 
ute, and immediately erected the 
Bentley marquee and banner. All 
was set for a nice relaxing day 
with friends.

The Higgins Family had arranged 
the entire event, and presented all 
of the other trophies, and again 
made the Bentley Drivers’ Club 
NSW, welcome guests, which we 
appreciate greatly.

BDC’s resident fashionista, Rita, 
gave a well-received speech 
to congratulate the weekend’s 
winners as she presented them 
with the Bentley Trophy for 
the Bentley Cup. Rita bonded 
quickly with Peter Higgins and 
his daughter, Belle Higgins, they 
became fast friends. Rita asked if 
Belle could get the winning Polo 
Team to sign a polo ball used in 
the last game to secure the Bentley 
Cup. We will have this mounted 
for use in the next auction, to raise 
further funds for the Westmead 
Children’s Hospital. The Higgins 
Family were most gracious, and 
we had a number of in-depth 
discussions about Bentley, Rolls-
Royce and the Polo. This really 
made our day. What nice, humble 
people. We learned so much about 
Polo and the captain of the winning 
team, as well as meeting many 
other polo players applauding the 
presentations.

A great day was had by all, with 
a new Bentley experience and 
memories being made.
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ABOVE:  Bonnie, Rita and Keegan. ABOVE:  Imelda, Maybelline & Athena.

ABOVE:  Gregory & James following the match. ABOVE: Rita & Keegan at the Barbagallo marquee lunch 
extravaganza.

ABOVE: Coralie & Merinda admiring Katrina with one of 
the horses.

ABOVE: Joe & Antonia.
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ABOVE: a beautiful lineup of Bentleys.

ABOVE:  Athena, Bonnie, Garrath and Suzie, in the Bentley 
marquee
ABOVE:  Athena, Bonnie, Garrath and Suzie, in the Bentley 
marquee.

BELOW:  Gregory's  boot full of picnic paraphernalia.
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All units are bench tested and test run after reconditioning for a 
minimum 30 minutes to ensure reliability and quality. 

 
Blue/Pink Slip Inspections 

e: tkmotors@tkmotors.com.au 
Unit 3/40 Berrima Rd 
Moss Vale NSW 2577 

Whatever is rightly done, however humble, is noble – Henry Royce 

Garrath Will 
+ 61 2 4869 5009 

 
*Complete power steering repairs and reconditioned units 

*Manual steering boxes for pre-war vehicles 
*Post War steering boxes 

*Reconditioned exchange  
for SY, SZ and SL models 

(Shadow, Spirit and Arnage) 

STEERING RACKS

ABOVE:  Rita, on behalf of the BDC, presents the Bentley 
Trophy to the winning team.
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I bought this dinner experience 
in the “Christmas in July” 

Auction, at Bundanoon 2019.

Every Bentley Dinner is an 
exciting event where the 
conversation is a highlight, 
however when the auction for 
'Dinner with Rita' was announced 
I knew it was an opportunity that 
I did not want to miss out on. In 
the end not one but three of us on 
that night were lucky enough to be 
winning bidders, and this became 
the highlight of my evening.

Never having experienced 'Dinner 
with Rita before', it was a long-
awaited excitement for myself 
and my family. I knew it would be 
an occasion to remember with fine 
dining, my family around me and 
a glass or two of good wine.

I attended with my friend 
Ian, daughter Tahlia with her 
boyfriend, Simon, and my son 
Dallas with his girlfriend, Bec.

Once we arrived and settled 
in, it was lovely to be provided 
with a special pre-meal cocktail, 
while we enjoyed the beautiful 
vista of unimpeded waterviews. 
This allowed us to commence 
our luncheon on a high note 
which set the mood for the meal 
ahead. And what a meal it was. 
I had purchased a nine course 
degustation menu, but Rita upped 
the ante, by delivering ELEVEN 
courses; and they were not small 
portions as in most degustation 
meals.

Once seated at the table we 
realised that the manner the table 
had been set was with care for 

Charity Dinner
Donna Bailey

Dine  w i th  R i ta  and  Sa l  Barbaga l lo .

Words by Donna Bailey, Images by 
Salvo & Rita Barbagallo, August 2020.

detail and a level of class that is 
seldom seen. The abundance of 
personal memorabilia and displays 
surrounding the table provided a 
homely atmosphere that provided 
talking points throughout the 
meal.

My favourite dish of the evening 
had to be the Organic Calabrese 
Meat Balls with a Traditional red 
tomato sauce with French Chervil 
Parley. This was definitely a melt 
in your mouth flavourful dish that 
I would look for in a restaurant.

Guests comments on the views 
and food and drinks:

Donna - "A memorable occasion 
that I would recommend, if given 
the opportunity to experience, the 
excellent food while dining in an 
exquisite location"
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Tahlia - "The chocolate Mousse 
was amazing"

Simon - "Working in the 
Hospitality industry I appreciate 
fine dining when cooked at home"

Dallas - "Who knew water views 
here were as nice as the Northern 
Beaches"

Bec - "First time I have ever 
had Zucchini Flowers with a Fig 
Glaze and they were just mouth-
watering."

Ian - "Not really into fine dining 
but this experience has made me 
change my mind"

If this Degustation Dinner was 
offered at a charity auction in 
the future, I would strongly 
recommend anyone who has 
not experienced this, to put their 
hands deep in their pockets, to 
support the Westmead Children’s 
Hospital, and have a sensational 
evening to boot.

Thanks again for such a 
memorable occasion. 

Donna Bailey

MENU #1 for BENTLEY 
DEGUSTATION DINNER

Mushroom Soup, with 8 types 
of mushrooms, including dried 
chantellerelle, porcini, fresh 
Swiss brown, Enoki, Shiitake, 
oyster, button, flat black 
mushrooms, alfalfa & onion 
sprouts.

Vol-au-vents filled with succulent 
Duck and fresh, creamy sweet 
corn & asparagus.

Zucchini Fritters with Zucchini 
Flowers, with a fig glaze & fresh 
fig with fennel salad.

Mushroom & Bacon Risotto, 
cooked in a champagne broth.

Pappardelle Putanesca, with 
Kalamata Olives, capers & 15 
herbs & spices in Red Wine.

Organic Calabrese Meat Balls 
with a Traditional red tomato 
sauce with French Chervil 
Parsley.

Mandarin sorbet Granita.

Organic Crispy Pork Belly with 
Truss Tomatoes and baked Turnip 
Chips.

Organic Lamb Chops with Dutch 
Carrots, Garlic Chips, Smoked 
Broccolini with Almond Flakes 
and Garlic Mashed Potato Puree, 
with lemon myrtle & macadamia 
oil.

Rosewater Cassata, with mixed 
glazed fruit in Strega liquor.

Chocolate Mousse in a Belgian 
Chocolate Basket, with Berries 
& Strawberry Coulis, with a 
touch of edible 24kt gold leaf.
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Bentley Sydney Heritage Program
As an official Bentley Motors dealership, Bentley Sydney offers a range of manufacturer approved  
services aimed at maintaining the power and performance of your Bentley vehicle.

We understand that earlier vehicles have different maintenance requirements to the latest technological  
models. We have acknowledged this with the introduction of our ‘Heritage’ preferred rate. This allows  
our valued customers to enjoy vehicle servicing and repairs in our factory-trained specialists workshop,  
whilst still enjoying all the benefits that our Bentley dealership can offer.

We are committed to supporting all of your Bentley needs and pride ourselves with an outstanding  
and personalised service.

Enquire today to find out more about how you can enjoy the benefits of our  
Heritage Program for vehicles six years or older.

Bentley Sydney Service 
(02) 7202 6311 
advisors@bespokesydney.com.au

The name ‘Bentley’ and the ‘B’ in wings device are registered trademarks.  © 2020 Bentley Motors Limited. D/L MVRL52301

BENTLEY SYDNEY: 67 O’Riordan Street, Alexandria NSW 2015 - (02) 7202 6311 - Sydney.Bentleymotors.com
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